
From: Trost, Gregory J (DOT) (Gregory.Trost@dot.ny.gov)
To: "devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org"
Cc: Rogers, Angela R (DOT)
Subject: CPN 21-088. CPN 21-089
Date: Thursday, December 2, 2021 8:11:48 AM

Greetings,
Thanks for sending the information to check out the applications for Lamar Advertising.  Both the
Route 332 project by Campus Drive / County Road 8 and the Route 5 project across from Route 364
are similar, and that’s why I am grouping both together.  Both do not look like they would be an on-
premise sign, so a permit would be needed.  Lamar usually reaches out to our real estate
department in the regional office to pre-screen locations that they are interested in installing new
signs or converting static boards to digital.  It appears that Lamar has not done that yet.  Please let
Lamar know that they would need to send an application package to the regional office, like they
normally do.  My contact in the regional office will complete her part and forward it up the line for
their review.  That regional contact is Angel Rogers (on the CC: line) and she said to feel free to refer
them to her for any questions.
 
Thank you,
Greg
 
Greg Trost
Assistant Resident Engineer
New York State Department of Transportation
125 Parrish Street, Canandaigua, NY  14424
(585) 396-4957 | gregory.trost@dot.ny.gov
www.dot.ny.gov
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